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From: amanda platts [mailto:aplatts25@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 11:00 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Objection of application 

Mr MacEwen, 

I object to the application proposed by D.P Murphy Inc to build another gas station within the area of Borden-
Carleton PE  
As a resident of this area,. 

I strongly feel our needs and the needs of the tourist industry are being meet with the existing 3 gas stations 
within the area, each location offers many options from gas, local food groceries/ and hardware also essentials 
that we as the community may need to purchase . 

Howatts and Ceretti's are both well know family owned businesses that have always gone over and above to 
provide quality service and products to meet our needs as a community and those visiting PE  
   The owners of these local businesses have often opened during storms/ power outages to help those in need 
and have always been there to support their communities and local fundraising efforts. 
I stand in support of our existing local businesses.  
There is no reason for a 4th gas station within a community with less then 1000 residents.  
Thank you  
Amanda Platts  

Sent from my Galaxy 




